
Public  workshops  precede
annual Tahoe enviro summit
The public is invited to provide policy recommendations to
state  and  federal  elected  officials  attending  the
Environmental  Summit  on  Aug.  16  in  Homewood.

The  roundtable  discussions  Aug.  3  and  Aug.  4  are  an
opportunity for the public to give their input as to policy
recommendations to officials who will be at the summit. (The
9-11:30am summit is open to the public, too.)

The workshops are:

Aug. 3 3-5pm and 6-8pm at Inn by the Lake, South Lake Tahoe;

Aug. 4 10am-noon at Granlibakken Resort, Tahoe City and 3-5pm,
North Tahoe Events Center, Kings Beach.
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